
Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board Agenda 16 August 2005 

13. BOARD REPRESENTATION 
 
 Following on from a recent Board Chairs’ meeting, the Board is now requested to nominate a 

representative to be part of an informal working group of staff and Board members on Neighbourhood 
Week 2005.  A Board representative is also required for Keep Christchurch Beautiful, which is a 
voluntary organisation that aims to promote a cleaner, more beautiful environment within Christchurch 
and raise the level of awareness regarding the reduction of litter. 

 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 It is recommended that the Board nominate representatives to the following: 
 
 (a) An informal working group of staff and Board members on Neighbourhood Week 2005. 
 
 (b) Keep Christchurch Beautiful. 
 
 CHAIRPERSON’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
 For discussion. 
 
 


